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Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited take no responsibility for the 

contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability 

whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement. 

 

 
China Dredging Environment Protection Holdings Limited  

中國疏浚環保控股有限公司   
 (incorporated in the Cayman Islands with limited liability) 

(Stock Code: 871) 

 

 

CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Reference in made to the announcement of China Dredging Environment Protection Holdings Limited (the 

“Company”) dated 23 August 2022 in relation to the profit warning (the “Announcement”). Unless the 

context otherwise requires, capitalised terms used in this announcement shall have the same meanings as 

those defined in the Announcement.  

 

The Company noted an inadvertent error in the second paragraph on page 1 of the Chinese version of the 

Announcement, namely “而截至二零二一年六月三十日止六個月則錄得淨利潤約人民幣

1,763,000,000元。估計淨虧損主要是由於截至二零二一年六月三十日止六個月確認一次性收益的

贖回的債券後免除應付債券約人民幣2,103,000,000元”. The Company hereby clarifies that such 

statement should be (with amendment underlined) “而截至二零二一年六月三十日止六個月則錄得淨

利潤約人民幣176,300,000元。估計淨虧損主要是由於截至二零二一年六月三十日止六個月確認一

次性收益的贖回的債券後免除應付債券約人民幣210,300,000元”. 

 

The relevant disclosure in the English version of the Announcement is correct. 

 

Save as disclosed above, all the other information set out in the Chinese and English versions of the 

Announcement remain unchanged. 

 
 

 

 

By order of the Board 

China Dredging Environment Protection Holdings Limited 

Liu Kaijin 

Chairman and Executive Director 

 

Hong Kong, 24 August 2022 

 
As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises Mr. Liu Kaijin as Chairman and Executive Director; 

Mr. Wu Xuze as Executive Director and Chief Executive Officer; Ms. Zhou Shuhua as Executive Director; and 

Mr. Huan Xuedong, Mr. Chan Ming Sun Jonathan and Mr. Liang Zequan as Independent Non-executive 

Directors. 

 


